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Date 3rd July 2017 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/06/29. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Please tell me if you have bought, stock it and use this product: 
 
http://www.uscom.com.au/product/bp-plus.html  
 
It is called Uscomm BP+, previously is was called Pulsecor.  
 
I can confirm that the trust does not use this product, nor have we used it historically. 
 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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